
 
 
 

Parent Permission for Publication of Student Photo 
 

 
 
 
Date:  August 30, 2013 
 
 
Dear Parent:  
 
It is our practice when preparing work for external publication on the Internet to seek parent permission 

before including their child’s photo. In order to include your child’s photo in the project described below, 

we must have your signed permission. Last names of students will not be used on Internet projects. 

Please review the information, sign it, and return it to school.  

 

Description of Project:   Classroom website and parent communication 

If you have questions, please call me.  

 

Staff Person:  Mrs. Amanda Zylstra     School Phone Number 425-831-8066 

 

 

SIGN AND RETURN TO SCHOOL  

 

The School District has my permission to publish a photo of my child for a publication on the Internet.  

I understand that my child’s full name will not be published on the Internet.  

Parent or Guardian Name (Please print) ____________________________________  

 

Parent Signature________________________________ Date__________________  

 

Name of Student ______________________________________________________ 


